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Mr. John A. Griffin,
Director, Division of Politico-
Military Security Affairs,

Office of Int. Security Affairs, g g g f) t/[ 3
U.S. Department of Energy, bForrestal Building,
1G00 Indepe.1dence Avenue,
Washington, D.C. 20545.

Subject:, XSNM 463 - Export of low enriched
uranium to Italy by General Electric--------

Dear Mr. Griffin,

This is to amend the letter we addressed*

to you on March 31, 1981, and our letter to Mr. V. Hudgins
of November 6, 1973.

With reference to the second paragraph of
our letter of March 31, 1981, please be informed that .

the newly amended quantity of material amounts to
3,055 Kg. of U 235 contained in 126585 Kg. of total
uranium.

With reference to our letter of November 6,
1973 please take note of the following changes:

1. In the first and third paragraph, delete
" Bruce Transportation Corporation, Jamaica, New York."

2. In the first paragraph, add two intermediate
consignees namely - a) AGIP Nucleare, Milano, Italy

b) FIAT TTG, S.p.a., Torino, Italy

Sincerely,
J

bC h'

J. Marchal
8209210351 820818 Secretary
PDR XPORT
XSNM-0463 PDR Nuclear Supply

ir s . Betty Wright, U.S. NRC
Mr. Robin De La Barre, U.S. DOS ~
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Mr. B.D. Wilson, General Electric
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